
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2021-22 is 97%) 

 

 

 Flamingos 95.3% Kingfishers 92.7%  Jackdaws 81.7% Hummingbirds 91.1%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 90.2% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos 

 

Punctuality Awards 

 

Dojos have been awarded to everyone who had 100% punctuality this week. 

The winners of the Punctuality Raffle were –  

 

Flamingos  - Amelia 

Kingfishers – Thomas 

Jackdaws  - Chloe 

Hummingbirds – Eleanor. S 

 
 

 

Covid Cases week ending 11th March 2022 
  

We have had 7 reported positive cases this week across the school. 

 

We now have cases in all classes apart from Flamingos, if you partake in regular LFD testing 

please do so Monday morning before sending your child in to school. 

 

Parent Evening Bookings will open on 15th March 2022.  This will take place in the school hall 

on  29th and 30 March from 3.30 to 5.30 and 3.30 to 6.30 pm.  Please note that there will be no 

crèche available, but afterschool club will still be running. 

 

School Trips Don’t forget to complete the consent forms and make payment on ParentMail 

for any school outings.  

 

Parent Lunches We are delighted to advise you that Parent Lunches will be starting again as 

follows.  These lunches will be followed by a chance to look at your child’s work and an activity 

which will fill the rest of the school day, it would be great if you can join us! 

18th March 

2022 Friday Bulletin 



 

Flamingos 22nd April 2022 

Kingfishers 28th April 2022 

Jackdaws 6th May 2022 

Hummingbirds 20th May 2022 

 

Nearer the event, we will email to advise you of the details and there will be a payment item on 

ParentMail for you to pay. 

 

2022 Challenge To raise his £20.22 in 2022, Isaac has completed a sponsored bike ride of 

20.22 miles - well done Isaac!  The Friends are really enjoying hearing about so many different 

fundraising ideas - keep them coming: friendsofbawburghschool@gmail.com 

 

 

 
 

For anyone who has completed their 2022 fundraising challenge, you can drop any money raised 

off at the office. We will keep the challenge running until the end of the Easter holidays. 

Thank you again for all your support. 

 

2022 Challenge Elsa and Hughie are having a mini bake sale this coming Monday after 

school. 

 
 

 

mailto:friendsofbawburghschool@gmail.com


Swimming Lessons Kingfishers will be starting swimming lessons on 19th April for the 

Summer Term.  Details have been sent via ParentMail. 

 

Afterschool Club Please submit your booking form for April. 

 

Afternoon Tea Friday 25th March Please note that there are a few places left.  The 

children will be in class as normal as this is a child free “me” time event for mums, dads, 

grandparents and friends.  

 

Don’t Forget Please remember to top up your child’s dinner, tuck and drinks balance on 

ParentMail. If you have any problems, please contact the Office. 

 

Easter Egg Raffle This year the Friends will be running an easter egg raffle again as it has 

been such a popular event with the children in previous years. We would really appreciate any 

donations of easter eggs for raffle prizes (we will have eggs for specific dietary requirements 

for the raffle on the day and will ensure that all children have an egg to take home). The raffle 

will take place on the last Friday of term - Friday 1st April and tickets will be 50p - please 

bring money in on the day to purchase tickets (as many or as few as you wish). 

 Please drop all donations of easter eggs off at reception. 
 

Staff Carpark Please do not park in the staff carpark to drop off or pick up your child. 

Thank you. 

 

Covid-19 Although the national guidance has changed, the advice from Norfolk County 

Council states that we should now start to treat Covid-19 infections like any other public 

health concern we face in schools, e.g with chickenpox your child is not allowed into school until 

the spots are scabbed over, Norovirus/tummy bugs, your child is not allowed back into school 

until they are 48 hours clear.  With Covid-19 infections, your child will need to stay at 

home and isolate for at least 5 full days and then continue to follow the guidance until 

they have received 2 negative test results on consecutive days. If they are still testing 

positive by day 10 they are allowed back into school on day 11.   

 

‘Routine national and local contact tracing will end and reliance will be placed upon positive 

cases making their relevant contacts aware. Contacts will no longer be required to self-isolate 

or take daily tests, although while asymptomatic kits are still freely available testing is 

advisable and guidance to take extra care to keep others safe will remain.’ 
 

If you receive a positive LFD or PCR test please continue to let the school know, via the email 

covid@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk  

 

 

Bawburgh Youth Club 25th March – Easter Egg Hunt  

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts
mailto:covid@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk

